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Some CUPE members begin walk-
outs, other members standby for
further instructions

This morning, thousands of CUPE members began strike actions
across the province.

FOR THOSE MEMBERS WALKING THE PICKET LINE: We see you. You
are exercising your collective power and showing the government
how valuable your labour is. Stay strong!

FOR THOSE MEMBERS NOT WALKING THE PICKET LINE: We know
this is an anxious moment for all of you. Please work with your locals
and communicators as we continue being strategic about our strike
plans. Remember the mass membership meetings: we know exactly
what we are doing. Please come out and support the picket lines
while you are on standby.

Continue to encourage your families, your friends and allies to
support the picket lines. Together, we will get Premier Higgs back to
the table to negotiate a fair deal.

In solidarity,

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team

BARGAINING FORWARD
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